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Short Report of the Membership Secretary (2013-2014):

The activity of Membership Secretariat in 2013-2014 consisted for the main part in a daily-based
communication with Active Members or New Members, through e-mail messages. During those past 12
months, a mean number of 8 to 15 messages a week were received and answered. Those messages
dealt with: problems with Internet access and membership payment, or technical questions on LLLT
(dosage, protocols, indications), or questions about availability of LLLT treatment in members’ countries,
etc...

This year, Certificate of Membership was automatically given (most of the time...) when Membership fees
payment was performed on Internet. This communication work needs a lot of reactivity, and a constant

availability of the Membership Secretary. This reactivity seems essential to pursue in the following years.

René-Jean BENSADOUN,
Sept. 5th, 2014.

WALT MEMBERS:

September 2014 :

86 full members (membership fees paid or free + internet access + journal subscription, including 14 life
time members) - So 72 paying members + 40 non active members (no subscription fees in 2014).

[To be compared with July 2013: 103 full members (membership fees paid + internet access + journal

subscription, including 17 life time members) + 26 non active members (no subscription fees in 2013).]

WALT MEMBERS (2014):
From all over the world (5 continents):
Europe++, Australia, South Africa, South America (Brazil ++), USA,

Iran ++, India, Israel ...

Many emails received regarding website access and journal access.
But we have had many discussions too, regarding laser parameters in various situations and indications,

and regarding WALT projects and perspectives.




